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OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

8 September 2023
MEMORANDUM NO. ECLV-23-024

TO : All Concerned

SUBJECT ; Extension of Registration Period and Deadline of Payments for First
Semester, AY 2023-2024

Considering the requests of the University Student Council (USC) in their letter of 6
September 2023 and after consulting the Office of the University Registrar, the registration
period for the First Semester, AY 2023-2024 is extended up to September 12, 2023 (Tuesday).

The deadline for registration related payments is also extended up to 29 September 2023
(Friday).

For your compliance, please.

mARLO L. VISTAN II

Chancellor




